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It’s hard to believe we are almost at Easter! We’ve had another busy 

term. Here are just a few of the things we’ve learned and enjoyed....... 

In maths we have been  

learning about time and how 

to convert analogue time to 

digital time. We have also 

been learning about fractions 

which we thought was very 

interesting when we learned 

how mixed numbers and  

improper fractions are linked. 

By  Vaila and Chloe 

We went to Penicuik H.S for a 

health and well being afternoon. 

We did fitness activities, handball, 

basketball and made delicious 

smoothies. It was great fun!!! 

By Dylan and Alexander  
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Next term  we  are   

going  to focus on the  

Keeping Myself Safe  

Programme, research the 

work of John Muir as well as  

sustainability issues. 

In Maths our focus will be 

money, decimals and number 

properties. 

Not forgetting, of course, the 

P6 camp at Benmore! 

 

Recently we went to  

Edinburgh zoo and we learned 

about the animals’ cycles of life. 

We saw penguins, rhinos, 

chimpanzees, gibbons, and apes. 

Next we went to the lecture 

room and watched the birth of 

an elephant. It was a very  

interesting day and it linked to 

our sex education lessons. 

By Ellie and Ella  

As we are focusing on  

Scotland we decided to 

make posters about the 

Scottish Isles, to attract 

tourists. For example Skye, 

Iona and Arran. When you 

go on holiday, different 

people like to do different 

things. Some might surf, 

others might like to visit 

famous land marks. The 

posters respect that and they 

show many things you may 

like to do. When the posters 

were finished we went 

around with post it notes 

and wrote comments about 

the posters.  

By Maya and Emily 

In French we are learning 

time and we love to play 

French games. We are good at 

saying the date and weather 

every day. 

By Isla and Kirsty 

This term we have been doing a 

fun topic on Scotland. We did 

some weaving with wool and  

paper. We found out about life on 

the Orkney and Shetland  

Islands. In groups we researched 

Loch Ness, myths, medieval  

Scotland, Scottish fashion, wild 

life and battles. We also did map 

work and learned facts about  

Edinburgh. 

By Lara and Megan W 

We have been learning how 

to play cricket with Jack from 

the cricket club for the last 4 

weeks. It has been amazing 

fun!!!!! ;) 

By Ethan and Ryan 


